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FCM Board vacancy for Ontario 
   

There are currently vacancies on FCM’s Board of Directors for five Ontario 
members to finish the 2014-2015 term. Eligible elected municipal 

representatives from Ontario are invited to run for election for these Board 
positions. 
  

Per FCM bylaws, to be eligible to run as a member of FCM’s Board of Directors 
you must:  

 Be an elected official of an FCM member municipality; 
 Complete the consent form and send it to FCM as indicated on the form; 
 Send FCM an official resolution (see this example) endorsed by your 

member municipality authorizing you to seek a position on FCM’s Board 

of Directors and approving to incur the costs of your attendance at 
meetings of FCM’s Board of Directors. 

The deadline for sending your consent form and resolution to FCM is January 
9, at 5 p.m. EST. The instructions for sending these documents are contained 

in the consent form. 
  
About FCM’s Board of Directors 

 
FCM’s Board of Directors is comprised of 75 elected municipal officials and 
affiliate members representing each province and territory in Canada. Ontario 

is allotted sixteen members. 
  
The full term of office for Board members is one year (elections are held at the 

beginning of June at FCM’s Annual General Meeting). Board members are 
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expected to attend all Board meetings and the Annual Conference during their 
term. For the reminder of the year, the Board of Directors’ and Standing 
Committee meetings will be held in Burnaby, BC (March 3–6, 2015). FCM’s 

Annual Conference will be held in Edmonton, AB (June 5-8, 2015). 
  
If you have any questions, please contact me or one of our current Board 

members from Ontario:  

 Chair Roger Anderson, Regional Municipality of Durham 
 Councillor Godwin Chan, Town of Richmond Hill 
 Regional Councillor Jack Heath, Regional Municipality of York 

 Councillor Pam McConnell, City of Toronto 
 President Gary McNamara, Association of Ontario Municipalities 

 Councillor Paul Pirri, Town of Aurora 
 Councillor Lynda Rydholm, City of Thunder Bay 
 Councillor Clark Somerville, Regional Municipality of Halton 

 Councillor Michael Thompson, City of Toronto 
 Councillor Tim Tierney, City of Ottawa 
 Councillor Harold Usher, City of London 

Thank you, 

 
Coralia Bulhoes 
Chief Elections Officer 
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